
 

Decision 19.136: Technical workshop on Non-detriment findings for specimens of Appendix-II 
species taken from areas beyond national jurisdiction 

 
25 – 26 April 2024 (CICG, Geneva, Switzerland) 

Logistics Note 

 

We hope that you are all ready to travel to Geneva and we look forward to welcoming you at the Centre 
International de Conférences Genève (CICG – Rue de Varembé 17, 1211 Genève). Click here on how to access 
the Centre.   

Transportation 

For transportation around Geneva, see the website of the Transport Public Genevois: www.tpg.ch.  

Location 

The workshop will be held in Plenary room E/F on Level 3 of CICG. Please see below a map showing the room 
and registration locations.  

 

Registration 

Registration will be open from 08:00 to 09:00 on Thursday 25 April 2024. All participants are requested to 
present a photo ID to collect their badges and a hard copy of the Priority Pass (PP) that they have received by 
e-mail.  

Security 

Participants are kindly requested to wear their badges at all times. No family or friends of participants will be 
admitted.  

 



Documentation  

The CITES Secretariat is aiming to make the technical workshop on Non-detriment findings for specimens of 
Appendix-II species taken from areas beyond national jurisdiction a paper-smart meeting. All workshop 
documents will be uploaded on the CITES website on the workshop page. 

Opening hours and lunch options 

The CICG opens at 07:00 and closes at 19:00. Workshop sessions will run from 09:00 to 12:00 and 14:00 to 
17:00.  

The CICG café with coffee and light options for lunch will be available for participants throughout the meeting. 
For more substantive meals, participants are invited to use the restaurants in the vicinity of the conference 
centre.  

Wi-Fi access 

Free Wi-Fi will be available throughout the meeting. The password to the CITES Wi-Fi network will be printed on 
the badges.  

In order to allow as many participants as possible to have high-speed access to the Internet, access to 
audio/video streaming and downloads using the Wi-Fi will be limited. Participants are strongly discouraged from 
using these and other services for purposes not related to the technical workshop. 

We wish you all a safe trip to Geneva and above all, a very fruitful workshop! 

 

 


